IMPORTANT NOTICE

Driveway replacement
Weather permitting, we will be removing your existing driveway on       and we will be installing your new asphalt on      .  On both days, we ask that you have your vehicles out of your garage by       and make sure your sprinklers are turned off.  

The drives can be used       evening when they are rock, but after      , stay off the driveway for a minimum of 48 hours.  At that time the banner tape can be taken down and discarded.  DO NOT PARK ON THE DRIVEWAY FOR AT LEAST TWO WEEKS.
The new driveway will be soft and tender for the rest of the summer, particularly during the hot part of the day.  Be careful not to turn your tires without being in motion and avoid placing sharp objects on the drive. If tire twists do occur, continuous tire traffic tends to roll them smooth. 

If rain threatens, another notice will be posted. Thank you for your cooperation. 
